December 22, 2003

Jonathan D. Amith
Department of Latin American Studies
Box 412
Gettysburg College

Dear Jonathan,

The College’s Institutional Review Board has reviewed and approved your research proposal entitled “Linking Nahuatl Lexicon and Corpus in a Multi-sited Learning Environment”.  The Committee was impressed with your procedures for obtaining consent.  If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at 717-337-6823.  
Sincerely,

Martha E. Arterberry

Assistant Provost

